

S H A R E

Competition



May is Share-A-Story month, a time dedicated to sharing our love for reading with each other.

To celebrate, we have two exciting competitions open to all students from year 7 to year 10.

Will you be a winner?
We will be choosing TEN winners
across the school.

All winners will receive an extra special prize...

There's a clue on the next slide, who can guess what it could be?



How can you take part?

Competition

Competition 1

Choose your favourite story and share it!

Record yourself reading a short story, or an extract from your favourite book.

Your recording should be 3-4 minutes long. If you need help recording yourself, please come to SMI1.11 and Mrs Smith can help.

Competition 2

Read a good book?
Share it!

Write a book review about a story that you have enjoyed. See Mrs Stafford in the LRC for a book review template. You can write as many as you like!

Deadline:

All entries must be given to Mrs Smith in SMI1.11 or emailed to

gsmith@holytrc.bham.sch.uk

by Thursday 1st June



Prize: A trip to the biggest library in Europe!